Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science
NMFC/DEP-03/JUNE2024 24/06/2024
Department of B.Sc. IT and B.Sc. CS
Notice
Seminar on “Prompt Engineering”

(For S.Y. B.Sc. IT and S.Y. B.Sc. CS)

The department of B.Sc. IT and B.Sc. CS is organising a Seminar on “Prompt Engineering” on
Friday, a8 June, 2024 from 10.00 am to 12.00 pm for S.Y. B.Sc. IT and S.Y. B.Sc. CS students.

The eminent speaker for this seminar will be Dr. Y Srinivasa Rao, Ph.D (ES-iIT-Bombay),
Vice-Principal and Dean R&D.

Prompt engineering is the process of structuring an instruction that can be interpreted and
understood by a generative Al model. Prompt engineering jobs have increased significantly
since the launch of generative Al.

Agenda:

Prompt engineering plays a role in software development by using Al models to generate
code snippets or provide solutions to programming challenges. Using prompt engineering in
software development can save time and assist developers in coding tasks.

Resource Person: Dr. Y Srinivasa Rao, Ph.D (ES-IIT-Bombay), Vice-Principal and Dean (R&D),
Bhartiya Vidya Bhavan’s Sardar Patel Institute of Technology.

Day and Date: Friday, 26" June 2024
Time: 10.00 am 12.00 pm

Venue: 706 - Seminar Hall, 7" Floor.

Note: Attending the seminar is mandatory for S.Y. B.Sc. IT and S.Y. B.Sc. CS students.
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